August 27, 2018

Dear Ray Nause,

CONGRATULATIONS! Rio Rapids Soccer Club has been selected by United Soccer Coaches
Foundation and College Fit Finder as a winner of our recent scholarship opportunity! Your
organization, along with three other clubs, were selected to receive a one-year membership to
College Fit Finder. Your organization displayed a need for this service, showed the selection
committee how successful your club would be in utilizing College Fit Finder, and that getting
your athletes to college was a high priority.

We know that the college recruitment process can be daunting. We hope that with this award,
your athletes will have an additional platform to highlight their amazing talents and further
their opportunity to play at the collegiate level.

Moving forward, you will be in contact with Kevin Demers with College Fit Finder. He will

ensure the activation of your one-year membership and will get you connected with the
training resources to get your players going! He can be reached at kevin@collegefitfinder.com.

Please let us know if there are any questions, and once again CONGRATULATIONS!

Sincerely,

Amanda L. Mitchell Greg Allen
Development Officer President/CEO
United Soccer Coaches-Foundation College Fit Finder
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